
June 11, 2013 

Fred Bau 
Director 

TECHNICIANS, ENGINEERS and ARCHITECTS 
Of MILWAUKEE COUNTY 

Milwaukee County Labor Relations 
901 N. 91

h Street, Rm 201 
Milwaukee, WI 53233 

RE: County Offer for Contract dated June 3, 2013. 

Dear Mr. Bau: 

TEAMCO's board had decided to accept the modified proposal as presented on June 3'd. 
This contract represents the same terms that the membership had previously voted on 
and accepted in April of this year. Please proceed with preparing the tentative 
agreement. 

If you have any questions please contact me at 278-3948 or julie.bastin@milwcnty.com 

Sincerely, 

.c"a'svtv,;· ~ 
CO President 2013 

C: Tim Detzer, TEAMCO Secretary 


